
 

 

                           
                           

Montgomery L/D, Ohio River, Mile 31.7 
24-Hour Closure of 110’ x 600’ Lock Chamber  

 
 
1. TO ALL WHOM IT MAY CONCERN:   Notice is given that the U.S. 
Army Corps of Engineers will close the 110’ x 600’ lock chamber at 
Montgomery L/D, Ohio River, Mile 31.7 to make repairs to the 
upstream gate operating machinery.  The lock chamber will be 
closed from 8:00 AM, October 25 till 8:00 AM, 26 October.   
 
2.  The large 110’ x 600’ lock chamber will be closed during the 
24-hour work period.  The small 56’ X 360’ lock chamber will be 
open.  Tow haulage winches will not be available, but a double 
lockage will be accepted if “industry self-help” is available.   
 
3.  Navigators should use caution while entering or leaving the 
land lock chamber.     
 
FOR THE DISTRICT ENGINEER:   
 
 
 
                                         
                                   //Signed//     
                               James R. Fisher 
                               Chief, Operations Division  
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In reply refer to   US Army Corps of Engineers, Pittsburgh District 
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